
 

October 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Following the success of the ‘Year 7 Welcome Party’ I am delighted to invite you to a ‘Year 8 
Social evening’ on Tuesday 18th October, from 6.30pm until 8pm. This is an informal 
opportunity to discuss with Tutors how your child has settled in so far this year. Members of the 
Senior Leadership Team, Inclusion team and I will also be available during the evening should 
you wish to speak with us. The evening will include light refreshments and a quiz event. It will 
also be a good opportunity to catch up with other parents from the same Year and provide an 
opportunity to strengthen the home school partnerships that are so vitally important in securing 
our student’s success.  
 
I would appreciate it if you could complete the reply slip and return to your child’s Tutor by 
Wednesday 12th October indicating whether or not you are attending. If you have any queries 
that you want us to look into before the evening please also note that down on the reply slip. 
 

I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J. P. Cruse 
Head of Y8 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student name________________________________________Tutor group____________________ 
 

I / We will / will not be attending the ‘Y8 Social event’ evening. 
 
Parent Name (s)_______________________________ Parent  
 
Signature________________________ 
  
 
 


